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December 7, 2015

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that our high school projects for 2016 are nearing the finish line. At
this time, we have cleared all the major hurdles associated with the approval process and expect
to close on both properties in January. Site development work and construction will begin in
January and we remain on course to open in the Fall of 2016 as planned.

For parents with children attending Langtree Charter Academy, the new upper school will be
located on Waterlynn Road in Mooresville.

For parents with children attending Cabarrus Charter Academy, the new upper school will be
located on Ruben Linker Road in Concord.

We are finalizing the details of these new campuses and will be inviting you to a kickoff
information session in early January where we will present the facility plans, curriculum, and
other details for the schools. Once the dates are set for the information sessions, we will send
another formal communication inviting you to attend.

Additionally, we have good news for parents with students still in the existing campuses. After
working closely with our service provider, Charter Schools USA, this construction season will
now include new gymnasiums for the existing campuses. They are expected to be built over the
summer, and ready to use for the 2016-17 school year!

We thank you for your continued support and patronage at both Langtree Charter Academy and
Cabarrus Charter Academy. With your help, these schools have consistently demonstrated
excellence of character and performance. Let’s make sure to foster the same environments at our
new upper schools as well.

Sincerely,

The North Carolina Charter Educational Foundation

355 Poplar Crossing NW Concord, NC 28027
Phone: 704-789-2500 ¢ Fax: 704-789-2501
www.cabarruscharter.org

A Member of the Charter Schools USA Family of Schools.



